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Alan Kaplan Authored an Article in the 
GACC Human Resources in the U.S. 
Report 
3/9/2020
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The article "Setting Up the New HR Department at Your New U.S. Subsidiary" is featured in the 
March 2020 German American Chamber of Commerce (GACC) Human Resources Report: A Guide 
for German Companies. Alan Kaplan provides insights on challenges foreign investors confront when 
operating in the United States and how important compliance with the laws of the U.S., individual 
states and local municipalities is central to the HR function. Click here to read the article on pages 8-
9.

https://www.gaccmidwest.org/fileadmin/AHK_Chicago/Publications/Special_Publications/recruiting-brochure-setting-up-hr-department-german-american-for-web.pdf

